
From: Eirini Spyratou - Strategic Development Engineer   
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2025 11:16 AM 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  

 
Subject: Redetermination of Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/2023/0019 Land to the north of 
Roseacres, between Parsonage Road and Smiths Green L 
 
  

Redetermination of Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/2023/0019 Land to 
the north of Roseacres, between Parsonage Road and Smiths Green Lane, 
Takeley, Essex, CM22 6NZ (Land known as Bull Field, Warish Hall Farm, 
Takeley, Essex) 
  

Good morning,  
  

Thank you for consulting us on the redetermination of the above application.  
  
Having reviewed the information submitted the Highway Authority’s response issued 
on the 6th November 2023 still stands. 
  

Kind regards  
  
Eirini Spyratou | Strategic Development Engineer (Secondment) 

 
  

 
  

 
W: www.essex.gov.uk/highways 

 

 
The Highway Authority is now charging for all pre-planning application advice, full 
details can be found here Pre-App Charging 
 




